
From: Hamish Brailey  

Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 12:25 AM 

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 

Cc: Shift <Shift@london.ca> 

Subject: I support rapid transit in London! 

 Good evening. 

  
I'm a Londoner and I support moving forward with a strong rapid transit system. 
  
I am a resident of old north and despite what many people have said not everyone in 
this area is against rapid transit. I work in an office at the corner of Richmond and 
Dufferin. What I enjoy most is having option in how I choose to get around the city. I 
take public transit for most days during the fall and winter months and I often choose to 
walk or ride a bike when the weather is good. 
  
I own two cars and have made the decision to leave it at home for much of my work 
commuting. I find driving to be more costly and more time consuming. As a result of my 
office location Talbot street is the main option for me to get home and on most nights it 
take 20 minutes or so just to get to Oxford Street from where I would park. It takes half 
the time on the Bus. 
  
In addition to my own needs I have many staff members who rely on public 
transportation to get to the office and having rapid transportation would make their lives 
much easier.  
  
Regards. 
Hamish Brailey 
  
 

mailto:sppc@london.ca
mailto:Shift@london.ca

